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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of the Netherlands to the 41st UPR Working Group session and thanks it for its presentation. 
We commend the Netherlands for the concrete legislative and policy measures it has taken to implement recommendations received at its last UPR in 2017. Particularly, we appreciate the measures taken to combat human trafficking, domestic violence and sexual offences.
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to the country:
- Continue its good efforts to address violence against women and children; 
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Enhance its efforts in guaranteeing the right to adequate housing and prioritising housing for persons in a disadvantaged position; 
- Continue to improve policies to combat hate crimes and hate speech.
We wish the delegation of the Netherlands a successful review.




